Kevin McCarthy

From: Maureen Kempa <maureen.kempa@westcare.com>
Sent: Monday, July 11, 2016 9:05 AM

To: Nancy Muller

Subject: Affordable Housing

| understand that the FHFC is managing nearly $4.6 million in NEW federal funds from the National Housing Trust Fund
for affordable housing for very low-income residents in Florida. We desperately need housing in Monroe County.

We support the plan and would like to see it strengthened by:

¢ Limiting the NHF funds to housing for low-income individuals with special needs, particularly
individuals with mental health conditions.

e Ensuring that the plan as outlined is enforced by the compliance staff during implementation;

e Limiting awards of NHTF funding to not-for-profit organizations.

Thank you for your assistance

Maureen Kempa, MA, NCC, LMHC
Area Director

Guidance/Care Center, Inc.
Office: 305.434.7660 ext. 31221
Cell: 305.896.5964

Fax: 305.292.6723

Maureen.kempa@westcare.com
www.guidancecarecenter.org
www.westcare.com
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